RUGE PROVINGIAL

30th November 1978

Makara Magazine Collective 1011 Commercial Drive Vancouver, B.C. V5L 3X1

Dear Sisters:

At the October 21st meeting of the A.U.C.E Provincial Executive it was unanimously agreed to send you fifty dollars for your fund-raising campaign, in order to assist recovery of the deficit the magazine is suffering. Enclosed is a cheque for that amount.

We hope this will be of use; many of the executive are familiar with Makara as a quality magazine. We hope you won't have to suspend publication forever!

Would you send pledge cards to the A.U.C.E. office and I will see that executive members take them back to their locals, hopefully with the result of more donations. Best of luck with the fund-raising.

In Sisterhood,

Sheila N.L. Perret, Secretary-Treasurer

Share N.C. + es

MAKARA publishing & design

December 6, 1978

A. U. C. E., 1113-207 West Hastings Street, Vancouver, B. C. V6B 1H7

Dear Sheila:

We are pleased to receive your generous donation to our fund_raising campaign. Your support encourages us in our hope to publish again in the future.

Thank you, too, for help in distributing pledge cards to your members through your executive. A package of cards is being sent to the AUCE office.

Sincerely

Marguerite Beaulieu

for the Makara Collective